
Driver GPS Monitoring Policy

Ontario employers that use GPS, cell phone or other digital
technology  to  monitor  their  workers  must  adopt  a  written
policy describing the technology and how it’s used by January
1, 2023. Here’s a template you can adapt based on the example
of use of a GPS in company vehicles to monitor driver safety.

https://ohsinsider.com/driver-gps-monitoring-policy/

